
 
 

 

Sending me 
in clothes, 
coats and 

shoes that I 
can manage 

myself.

Talking to 
me about 
my time at 

nursery.

You can 
help me 

by:

Our theme
Back to Basics
This term the 
children will 
continue to be 
finding out 
about all of our 
classroom 
resources, both 
inside and out. 
This helps them 
to get the most 
learning 
potential out of 
their sessions in 
school.

Lending Library
The Lending Library has 

been very popular, please 
feel free to borrow a book 
and return once finished. 
If you have any books you 
can donate, they will be 

gratefully accepted

At Home
Talk to the children 
about what they’ve 

been doing. Tapestry, 
Twitter and the blog is 
a great tool for seeing 
what the children get 

up to at school

Novel Study
This is a whole school 

approach to reading and 
writing. FS1 are using the 
story ‘We're going on a 
leaf hunt’ to inspire lots 
of different activities in 
the classroom. Look at 
the medium term plan 

that is on display for more 
detail.

Class Teacher: Mrs Warner
Other adults: Mrs Horn, Mrs Marshall, Miss Wroe, Miss Cooper

Class Newsletter
Autumn 2 FS1

Reading books with your 
children is a brilliant way to 
build their enjoyment and 

love of books. We also 
learn a lot of nursery 

rhymes, this is because a 
good knowledge of rhyme 

helps children’s phonic 
skills. Something to do in 

the car!

FUNDRAISING FOR 
EYFS

Walk-a-jog-run-a-
thon 

22nd November
9am

Tapestry 
Please let me 
know if you 

haven't 
recieved your 

activation 
email

Follow us on 
Twitter

@fieldheadcarrps 

We've had a wonderful start 
to the school year. The 

children have settled well 
and we've lots of new 

experiences to enjoy this 
term.

Key person planning to learn 
Over the course of the week, children spend time 
playing in the areas of provision, selecting for 
themselves the resources they will play with. 
Starting this week, children will also be spending 
time in their Key Person groups doing various 
activities 

TAPESTRY 
Did you know you can also add photos to your child’s account? 
See Mrs Warner for a how to guide. 

30 hours 
Please make sure you reapply for the 30 
hours FEEE funding ready for January 

Birthday celebrations 
A book for our Lending 
Library is gratefully received 
as an alternative to sweets. 


